From: Mayur Patel 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 4:25 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Christmas Chocolates

Steve,

I received a box of chocolates today from Collins Engineers and placed it out for the floor to enjoy. Is there anything else I should be doing with this?

Thank you,
Mayur Patel | Project Manager 
Chicago Department of Transportation (CDOT) | Division
